
All about me! 
Nursery newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                                                                            
Welcome back to a new school year and a warm welcome to all our new families joining Welbeck Nursery this term. 

The children are already making a fantastic start and settling into the nursery routine well. 

                           

	 	

  
Topic – All about me! 

	

This half term our topic is ‘All about me!’ We will be 
learning about how we can stay healthy, what makes 
us special, our family and our friends. In nursery we 
talk about and learn how to manage our feelings and 

emotions. Each week we will be thinking about a 
sound, colour, shape, number and rhyme. You can 

find information about this on our Nursery 
noticeboard and also the school website 

www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk 
 

	

	

Clothing 

Please note we do not wear uniform in Nursery. No 
jewellery except stud earrings is allowed. 

We ask that your child comes in comfortable and 
clearly named ‘play’ clothes.  

We play outside every day so please bring a coat and 
suitable footwear.  

*We ask that you please send your child to nursery 
every day with a change of clothes in a named bag. 	
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Nursery session times  

8:50 am to 11:45 am 

12:30 pm to 3:10/30 pm. 

Please be on time dropping 
off and collecting your child 
If your child is ill or unable 
to attend, please phone the 
office or let a member of 

staff know. 

Lunch boxes 

Welbeck is a healthy school. Please 
keep your children’s lunch boxes 
healthy with no crisps, sweets, 
chocolate or fizzy drinks/juice.  

All sandwiches must be savoury.  

A list of lunchbox suggestions can be 
found on the nursery door.  

Rupert’s Reading 
Challenge 

Each week your child will be 
bringing a story book home. Please 

share this story with your child every 
day and return the book the 

following week. 

 When the book is returned your 
child will get a sticker on their 

reading rocket. When their rocket is 
full they will receive a prize. 

 Happy reading! 

If you have any questions please speak to a member of the Foundation Team and remember to visit our wonderful website at 
www.welbeck.nottingham.sch.uk or Twitter @WelbeckPrimaryS                                                                                                  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Thank you,  

Miss Riley – Nursery Teacher                                                         


